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Monday, December 16 2024

*Grad Sweaters are up on School Cash Online to be ordered. Get your grad sweater before it’s too late! *

The cafeteria will be closed for lunch until the New Year. Thank you for all your support!

Candy Canes

Come outside the office at lunch for a chance to win a GIANT jar of candy canes! All you have to do is
guess the amount in the jar - $1 a guess!

Clothing

Are you looking for something fun to do over the holidays? Why not clear out your closets! Get rid of your
unwanted clothing by donating them to the school’s clothing drive. We have many community members
in need who can put your gently used clothing to good use!

The clothing drive will run from December 2" to January 31. Look for the clothing drive boxes located
around the school.

Giving Tuesday

Music

Be a #Changemaker this Toonie Tuesday. Join us, and we can impact our community on December 17!
To our incredible Durham community, to kick off the giving season, the Ignite Durham Learning
Foundation (IDLF) calls on the entire Durham Community to come together and make tomorrow brighter
for children and youth during their time of need. The giving season officially kicks off with the welcoming
of Giving Tuesday on December 17, 2024, the world’s most significant generosity movement. We invite
you to become a #changemaker and join the generosity movement by participating in our 2"* Annual
Toonie Tuesday — imagine how many children and youth we can support if everyone brings in a Toonie
on this day!

Bring your Toonies to school tomorrow.

Unplugged Project, Rebel Rebel, and Insieme all have their regular rehearsals today — our final
preparations for this week’s Holiday Concert. All members MUST attend. Please be ready to begin
promptly so we can take advantage of our full rehearsal time!

Tangent members should check their Google Classroom for information about rehearsal this week.
Please respond to the instructions in the stream.

Staff, the Music department has some cheese left over from our sale. If you are interested in buying
some for your party table this holiday, please drop by the music office to see what is available. First
come, first served.



